23rd September 2015 meeting at William Roberts home

Those present were Robert Wall, William Roberts, Paul Foreman, Stewart Canner, Barry Canner and Pam Smith.

First item on the agenda was Declaration of Interests, there was none.

The second item on the agenda was the consultation meeting in the Village Hall planned for the 22nd October 2015 the time being 7pm to 9pm for the public to attend. Rob requested that the Neighbourhood Plan group arrived at 6.30pm to prepare the room. Around 8.30ish being the last question session and then a final vote from the public. Bill suggested that the group firstly explain what the meeting would be about and what it hoped to achieve. An invitation to look at the displays would then be given and after that the group would welcome questions from the general public attending.

Pam was asked about the progress with the minutes.

Moving on to the draft Neighbourhood Plan. Paul pointed out to Bill that a mistake had been made on an e-mail that had been sent to him by Bill in that although the e-mail mentioned attachments there wasn't any. A minor problem for Bill to resolve. Which he had already done earlier in the evening.

Page 1 of the draft plan was agreed.

On page 2 of the draft 'Aspirations 1 to 6' has been added. Luke Brown has suggested to Bill that it would be needed to pass the inspection. Bill informed the group that ongoing changes would occur to help the plan to be passed.

Page 3 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 4 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 5 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 6 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 7 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 8 of the draft plan needs the word <u>had</u> to be inserted on point 2.2 and was agreed.

Page 9 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 10 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 11 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 12 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 13 of the draft plan was discussed and Bill informed the group that Luke Brown had made the decision that the future tense should be used at point 3.11. And Bill informed the group that a Neighbourhood Plan Process has been added to this section/page and the draft plan was agreed.

Page 14 of the draft plan. Point 4.3 needed to be altered as per Luke Browns advice to make the point read better. And point 4.6 <u>Business Consultation</u> has been added, making page 14 longer than it previously was. Some capitals were in lower case which were pointed out by Rob. And at point 4.10 it was decided to

remove <u>etc.</u>, and replace it with <u>and other improvements</u> after the word shelters. The draft plan was agreed.

Page 15 of the draft plan has become <u>Aims and Objectives</u>. Point h) has been amended and page 15 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 16 of the draft plan. In point E.1 remove the word <u>allowed</u> and insert the word <u>supported</u>. Page 16 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 17 of the draft plan. The words <u>protected green spaces</u> needs to be in lower case. On this page the map is what we can protect only. D and A also to be in lower case. Page 17 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 18 of the draft plan. Policy E4 becomes E3 and Bill pointed out that this will change the page. The word <u>refuse</u> needs to be changed to <u>will not be supported</u>. Page 18 of the draft plan was agreed.

On page 19 of the draft plan the sectional is to be removed. Page 19 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 20 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 21 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 22 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 23 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 24 of the draft plan was agreed.

On page 25 of the draft plan under Aspiration A.2, sub heading <u>iii) Ferry Road/Hall Lane to be added</u> underneath point ii). Page 25 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 26 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 27 of the draft plan. Bill pointed out the one way system to all present and discussed how best to make it work, and Paul and Bill and Stewart had a conversation regarding bus times on this issue. Page 27 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 28 of the draft plan was agreed.

Page 29 of the draft plan was agreed.

Bill informed the group that it was his opinion that the Strategic Environmental Assessment would tell us what the village needs from the Neighbourhood Plan.

In his capacity as Chair Robert Wall made a heartfelt thankyou to Bill for all his hard work on all the draft plans so far to date and the group agreed with thankyous all round.

No date has been set for the next meeting it was left to be decided upon.

Pam Smith.